
Unclear
Commits to investing in
First Nations-led youth
diversion programs

Commits to raising the
age of criminal
responsibility to 14

Commits to not
lowering the age any
further

Yes

Unclear

Yes

Gagandeep 
Sodhi



Sean
Heenan

Commits to investing in
First Nations-led youth
diversion programs

Commits to raising the
age of criminal
responsibility to 14

Commits to not
lowering the age any
further

Yes

No

No



Hugo Wells

Commits to investing in
First Nations-led youth
diversion programs

Commits to not
lowering the age any
further

Yes

Commits to raising the
age of criminal
responsibility to 14

Yes

Yes



Wayne Wright

Commits to investing in
First Nations-led youth
diversion programs

Commits to raising the
age of criminal
responsibility to 14

Commits to not
lowering the age any
further

Independent

Unclear

Unclear

Unclear



Robyn
Lambley

Commits to investing in
First Nations-led youth
diversion programs

Commits to raising the
age of criminal
responsibility to 14

Commits to not
lowering the age any
further

Independent

Unclear

Unclear

Unclear


